
 

RPL's Safe to be Smart Youth Represent in D.C.! 

Youth from the Safe to be Smart program visited 

Washington D.C. July 26 – 28, 2024.  

The itinerary included the National Museum of African 

American History and Culture, U.S. Holocaust Memorial 

Museum, White House, Capitol building (Frederick 

Douglass Statue at the Visitor Center pictured above), 

Library of Congress, Howard University, and Memorials 

for Lincoln, Martin Luther King Jr. and WWII veterans. 

Safe to be Smart is housed at Central Library downtown 

and five City branches: Wheatley, Lincoln, Sully, 

Maplewood, and Arnett. FFRPL is a founding sponsor of 

StbS, along with Central Library and the City of Rochester. Learn more. 

The Safe to be Smart trip to D.C. was funded by Friends & Foundation of the Rochester Public Library 
through generous support from donors, the Konar Foundation, and Reynolds Library. 

https://ffrpl.libraryweb.org/programs/safe-to-be-smart/

